
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 

                           
 
            15th October 2015 
 
Dear Parents 

We have organised an Educational visit for Class Two to Coughton Court, a National Trust property, on 

Wednesday November 4th 2015. The visit will include The Gunpowder Trail, House, Tower (weather 

permitting), Gardens and the two Churches. This exciting itinerary, run by the National Trust staff, will 

support and enrich the Curriculum work we have planned in History, Geography and Literacy. 

This will be a whole day trip. We will leave school at 9.30am and return to school at 2.30pm, therefore, 

packed lunches will be needed for this day. We suggest that the children have a small bag or rucksack in 

which to carry their lunch and water bottle.  School uniform should be worn and all children should wear 

comfortable sturdy footwear (trainers would be ideal). Girls may wear dark trousers if preferred. As there will 

be an element of outdoor activity it will also be essential to provide a warm, waterproof coat.  

In order for the trip to take place we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child. We are 
grateful to our PTA who are subsidising the cost of the trip. There is no obligation for you to pay, but if we do 
not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to cancel. Please speak to either of us, 
in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of the trip is in line with our charging policy. 
 
Payments will be set up on School Money or you can send cash or a cheque into school with the reply slip. 
Cheques to be made payable to Temple Grafton School. To support us with the organisation and planning 
for this trip, could you return the slip to school by Thursday 22nd October. 
 

Thank you for your support for this visit which we are sure will provide a wealth of experience and learning 

opportunities for your children. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Hendry and Mrs. Hood. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I/we give permission for__________________ to take part in the Coughton Court trip on Wednesday 4th 

November 2015.  

I/we enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00.  

I will pay using School Money 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


